
 

North Island Scholarship  

The NZSIA North Island Scholarship is designed to help members continue their development 
within the industry. This is focused towards the Trainers Certification process. Two Ski and two 
Snowboard Scholarships are available. The aim is to help with the financial burden of traveling 
to the Southern Lakes for exams.   

This scholarship is available for all paid members that are eligible to sit the Trainers Certification 
Exam.  

Applicants are requested to apply in writing to the North Island Representative 
(admin@nzsia.org) no later than the 30th June 2016.  

Please include in your application for consideration:  

- Your name  
- Your location/resort  
- Discipline  
- What does the NZSIA mean to you?  
- Why we should consider your application  

Your application is to be no more than two A4 pages.  

  

Regards  

  

 

Sebastian Swann   
NZSIA North Island Representative  
Email: admin@nzsia.org  


